
February 3, 2025 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am writing in support of the Playground Workgroup’s request to 
include budget items in the coming year’s budget. 

The group has developed a deliberative, well researched, 
comprehensive plan. It makes sense to invest in the process and 
in the suggested playground equipment.  

Paula Puglisi 


